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NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY OF AUDIT REPORT OF THE  

WARREN-NEWPORT PUBLIC LIBRARY DISTRICT 

The Warren-Newport Public Library District hereby provides public notice that an 

audit of its funds for the period July 1, 2020, through June 30, 2021, has been 

made by Eder, Casella & Co., and that a report of such audit dated October 19, 

2021, has been filed with the County Clerk of Lake County, in accordance with 30 

ILCS 15/0.01 et seq. The full report of the audit is available for public inspection at 

the Administrative Offices, Warren-Newport Public Library, 224 N. O’Plaine Rd., 

Gurnee, IL 60031 during regular business hours 9:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. Monday 

through Friday except for holidays. 


